
What’s Happening Here?
Improve Pedestrian Safety Add New Crossing and Reduce 

Crossing Distance

Westchester Ave., Fox St., and E 165th St. 
   Safety Improvements

Reduce Sidewalk Crowding New Public Space with Seating

NYC DOT will implement street safety and public realm improvements 
at the intersection of Westchester Ave., Fox St., and E 165th St.: 

•	 New concrete triangle at Westchester Ave., E 165th St. and Fox St.
• Widened sidewalk on Westchester Ave. at the corner of E 165th St.

•	 New concrete curb extension on the northeast corner of Fox St., and  
E 165th St.

•	 New crosswalks on Westchester Ave. at E 165th St., and on Fox St. at  
E 165th St.

Implementation begins April 2024
 Existing: 
 Westchester Ave., Fox St. and E 165th St. 

 Proposed: 
 Ralph Ave., and E 98th St., BK 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


